
                                                                                             

1.   

Presteigne Primary School  

Slough Road  

Presteigne  

Powys  

LD8 2NH  

Tel/Fax 01544 267422  

e-mail office@presteigne.powys.sch.uk 

 

 Ysgol Gynradd Llanandras  

                         Heol Slough  

                           Llanandras  

                                  Powys  

                              LD8 2NH  

     Ffon/Ffax 01544 267422  

       e-bost office@presteigne.powys.sch.uk 

 

Acting-Headteachers/Pennaeth 

                                                                   Mrs H Palmer and Mrs S Cook 

 

 

 

12th October 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Parent Governor Election 2021 
  

We are writing to inform you that Mrs R. Davies’ term of office as a governor has come to 

an end.  We currently have 2 vacancies for a parent governor representative on the 

school’s governing body.  Nominations are invited from all parents, or those with parental 

responsibility, of registered pupils at the school.  

 

If you wish to nominate yourself, please complete the attached nomination form and 

return it to the school office no later than Monday, 19th October 2021.  Nominations 

received after this date will not be considered.  If you wish, you can submit a short 

personal statement, of no more than 150 words, along with your nomination form.  

 

We have also enclosed information relating to eligibility.  The term of office of a parent 

governor is four years from the date of appointment.  A parent governor may serve out 

their term of office if their child leaves the school during the period of their term of office.  

 

If there are more nominations than vacancies, a secret ballot will be held.  Ballot papers 

will be sent home with the pupils on Tuesday, 20th October 2021and must be returned by 

the end of the school day on Friday, 23rd October at the latest.  Ballot papers received 

after the closing date will not be included.  Ballot papers will be counted on Friday 23rd 

October 2021.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs H. Palmer and Mrs S Cook 

Acting – Headteachers 
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